
KC Metro Blue Knights 

November 15, 2020 

 

Tim Hicks, Immediate past president call the meeting to order in the absence of Bill Evans, president. 

Safety Officer, Stan Rogers, reported that Bill is out of town and wanted to make sure everyone watch 

for leaves on the streets.  Be sure to be careful as cars are not looking for bikes at this time of year.  

There are also a lot of deer out at this time of years, so be watching for them as well.  As always, be sure 

to check your tire pressure as the temperature changes. 

Road Captain, Mark Adams, Mark reported that there are no other planned rides for this year. 

Quartermaster, Glenn Harmon, reported that he is still selling a few items 

Treasurer, Al Pearson sent his report in.  Smart Account $6244.65, Savings account $136.02 and 

checking account 313.73 for total funds of 6513.24. 

Vice President, Jerry Oliver, Dues are coming up and need to be turned into Al Pearson buy January.  

Glenn Harmon added that there has been some changes on the International part in prorating the 

amount of dues by quarters. 

Cheryl Wallace offered her home to host our Holiday party on December 13th at 2:00.  There was 

discussion about if the party should be held or not due to covid-19.  It was decided that we would leave 

the decision up to Cheryl If we hold the event there will be a gift exchange.  Watch for an email about 

the event. 

Jerry Oliver let everyone know that Mike Beard’s mother had passed away. 

 

Meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted by  

Laura Harmon, assistant to Al Pearson. 


